
 

 

 

LSL/HM/Circular/053/2017                                                                       12th July, 2017 

  

Dear Parent, 

  

Warm greetings to you from the Nilgiris. 

  

The members of our staff are happy to welcome your child back to School for 

another exciting new term after the Monsoon Vacation. We are sure that our 

young Lawrencians have had a good time with you, the family and friends. 

  

This year we have achieved the best CBSE results in Class XII and X in the history 

of the School.  The results may be viewed at the School website. 

  

Our ‘footers’ from Lovedale were the winners of the U-17, IPSC Football 

tournament held at Pune in June, 2017. 

  

Two students from Class XII along with a teacher have returned after successful 

completion of an extraordinary Round Square Service Project organized by The 

Scindia School, Gwalior.  They had an incredible encounter with His Holiness, the 

Dalai Lama in Ladakh, spending special moments with him, coincidently, on his 

82nd Birthday. 

  

The Government of Tamil Nadu has finally approved vital Infrastructure Projects 

for Support Staff and Staff accommodation and Stables for the Equestrian 

Department. 

  

A few reminders for the return journey may please be followed conscientiously – 

  
1.       All students must return to School wearing the Monday Kit.  Students 

returning by the train batches will wear their journey T-Shirts. 
  
2.       All students returning by car batches will arrive by 5.00 pm on the 

13th of July, 2017.  Students will not be permitted to enter School after 6.00 

pm.  Parents who have taken prior permission from the respective Head of 

Prep School/Junior School/Girls’ School/Senior School, and students arriving 

by air and train batches will follow specific arrival schedules. 
  

 

 

 
 



3.       Students arriving on the 15th of July, 2017 will also report to School 

before 5.00 pm, wearing the correct School uniform. 
  
4.       Diwali celebrations will be held in School on 13th October, 2017 at 5.00 

pm. 
  
5.       The Parent Teacher Meeting will be held on 14th October, 2017 from 

9.30 am to 1.00 pm.  
The long weekend for Diwali commences at 1.30 pm.  Parents are 

requested to make travel arrangements for the Diwali Vacations, in 

advance.  Please do not make requests for extending the Diwali 

holidays.  The School will organize escorts and travel to the airport on the 

14th and 22nd of October, 2017. 
  
6.       Classes X, XI and XII will return early on 7th January, 2018 after the 

Winter Vacation to complete the Academic Program for the Session 2017-

2018. 
  

We look forward to an enjoyable, and invigorating learning experience this 

term.  We seek your cooperation and encouragement in all school matters. 

  

Thank you very much for gracing the 159th Founder’s Day celebration, a truly 

successful mega event with the President of our country, Sri Pranab Mukherjee 

as the Chief Guest. 

  

With fond regards, 

  

Sangita Chima 

Headmistress          
 


